
JON HALL


From: JON HALL


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 8:31 PM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Dorian


Unbelievable that your agency entered the fray with today's Departmental statement regarding the Crazy


Man's Alabama flub.  Your credibility has sunk dramatically.  Shame on your Department.


Jon Hall


Blaine, WA



	Dorian

